NAGAMBIE
RESOURCES

GOLD TOLL TREATMENT PLANT PLANNING PERMIT APPLICATION

Nagambie Resources Limited and Golden Camel Mining Pty Ltd have
applied for a planning permit from the Strathbogie Shire to construct and
operate a 180,000 tonnes per annum gold toll treatment plant at the
Nagambie Mine.

The Strathbogie Shire yesterday began advertising the planning permit
application until 15 July 2021. The link to the 6-page Shire advertisement
is:

https://www.strathbogie.vic.gov.au/images/Planning/PlanningFiles
533ZanelliRdP2021-050.pdf

By the order of the Board.
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James Earle
Chief Executive Officer
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